E school @georgetomlinson.waltham.sch.uk W georgetomlinsonprimary.com



Dear Parent/Carers

On the 23^{rd} of May 2017 5NH will be visiting Vestry House Museum as part of our topic on Social Change in the 19^{th} and 20^{th} Century.

This will be a half day visit and so a packed lunch will not be needed. Children will have lunch upon their return to school. We aim to leave school by 9:20 and arrive at school by 12:30. This is a normal school day and normal lessons will take place after our trip.

We will travel by London Underground then by bus to Vestry House Museum.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per pupil for the cost of the trip, please can you make your payment contribution to the trip on Parent Pay titled "Vestry House Museum".

Please do NOT pay into your child's dinner money account. You make this payment in the office using your credit or debit card.

Parents are needed to help with the supervision of a small group. If you would like to help please let the class teacher know as soon as possible.

Head of School: Verity Carter

Thank you for your continuing support,

Ms Khan